
CAUSE ADVISORY 
Union Communications  

 Do we have your contact information ? 
  
 

============================== 
 
 
 
CUSD Colleagues, 
 
This past Wednesday, the Union notified CAUSE members that 
District Leadership had begun to limit Union communications in 
unprecedented and arbitrary ways.  CAUSE Leadership had anticipated such 
behavior from the District after watching CUSD's consistently increasing 
effort to silence transparent stakeholder discussions through the COVID-
Summer.   
 
Early in the 20-21 school year, we began building communication lists that 
contained members' personal contact data.  We are now continuing that 
process.  In the event you have not provided Union Leadership with your 
personal contact data (email and cell # for texts), we ask that you provide 
these today on the confidential GOOGLE FORM below: 
 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1y1Q7I-LtHtVTUrTKQHR6kHNp-
9IpI3ptIxsyzHYRz_4/edit?gxids=7628 

 
Your participation and consideration is ever appreciated. 
 
In Unity, 
 
~ CAUSE Leadership 
 

 

* In the event you received this email and are not either  
a District Administrator, Board Member, or  Union Member,  

please contact us immediately. We will remove you from this email grouplist. * 
 

* C.A.U.S.E. - Yes We Can ! * 



 
 
 

Feel free to visit our CAUSE website: 
 

https://cause2216.org/ 
 

Your feedback and interest are appreciated! 

 
 


